
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Rhinelander Area Business Leader, 

 

The Rhinelander Athletic Booster Club (ABC) is in the process of organizing its 37th Annual 

Charity Golf Scramble, sponsored by Rhinelander GM Auto Center, which will take place 

Saturday, August 4, 2018 at the Rhinelander Country Club. We are looking for support from area 

businesses and hope you will consider donating to this event. 

 

The ABC Charity Scramble is the club's largest fundraiser each year. With your help, we hope to 

continue that trend. 100% of the funds raised by ABC from this event are returned to 

Rhinelander youth athletics and programs. Over the last 37 years, we have given back nearly 

$340,000 to the community! 

 

We are in the process of gathering items, which will be auctioned off at the ABC Scramble 

Dinner the evening of August 4. The ABC would greatly appreciate any merchandise, gift 

certificate or monetary donation you would be able to provide for this year's event. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. If you have any questions, please call             

Brandon Karaba at 715-218-8139. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brandon Karaba Denise Check              Jenny Prom 

Rich Anderson Bill Pierre                    Kelsy Bontz 

Chris Cook  Jeremy McCone Cherie LaHam 

 

The Rhinelander Athletic Booster Club Board of Directors 


